
HAMILTON CO. SR. HIGH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

November 15, 2012 
______________________________________________________________ 

 

The Varsity Scholastic Bowl Hi Q game will be on Chanel 8 at 5:30 on Sunday, 

November 18th featuring Hamilton County Scholastic Bowl Team. 

 

The Foxes and Lady Foxes will have their 2nd Annual “Meet the Foxes” on Friday, 

November 16th.  There will be a meal starting at 5:30 with scrimmages beginning at 

7:00. 

 

Attention FCCLA Members:  Holiday Bread orders are due today. 
 

Monday, November 19th marks the beginning of Purple Out Week held by F.B.L.A. 

and the March of Dimes.  The March of Dimes and F.B.L.A. have been working 

together for nearly 40 years to raise money to fund the research needed to 

improve babies’ health.  November is premature awareness month and in honor of 

this F.B.L.A. will be holding a Race for the Cure.  Those interested will be able to 

buy a $1.00 foot sticker during lunches starting Tuesday.  The foot sticker will be 

placed on the wall outside of Mrs. Auten’s room according to class.  For each 

sticker bought a point would go to that class for spirit stick.  We will also be selling 

Boogie for Babies tickets during the lunches.  Boogie for Babies will be held 

November 21st from 1st hour until the beginning of Lunch A.  Those who have 

bought a ticket will go to the gym and be able to stay there as long as they remain 

dancing.  If you stop dancing, you will be asked to return to class.  All proceeds will 

go to the March of Dimes. 
 

The one and only senior t-shirts are still on sale.  Please see Mrs. Ellis before the 

end of the day Wednesday November 21st if you would like to order a shirt.  

Shirts are $10 each and will be delivered before Christmas. 

 

Attention students wishing to participate on the math team. Practice time will be 

3:10-4:00 and will be available any day of the week except Thursdays. See Mr. 

Ward if you have any questions. 

  

Opportunity for Community Service: Students are needed on November 16th and 

17th with setting up tables and taking down tables for the Home Extention 

Association. There will be 1 hour of community service available each day. Sign up in 

the Guidance Office. 

  

Attention students: Your help is needed! The Hospital Foundation Dinner is on 

Saturday November 17.  Students are needed to serve tables for the dinner.  You 



will be needed from 3-8pm.  Servers will need to wear a white shirt and black pants 

for the evening.  Please sign up in the Guidance Office if you are able to help.  

  

Please Stand and recite the Pledge of Allegiance then remain standing for a 

moment of silence: 

 

 
  
 


